
Comment for planning application 24/00539/F
Application Number 24/00539/F

Location Land To The East Of Stratfield Brake And West Of Oxford Parkway Railway Station Oxford
Road Kidlington

Proposal Erection of a stadium (Use Class F2) with flexible commercial and community facilities and
uses including for conferences, exhibitions, education, and other events, club shop, public
restaurant, bar, health and wellbeing facility/clinic, and gym (Use Class E/Sui Generis), hotel
(Use Class C1), external concourse/fan-zone, car and cycle parking, access and highway
works, utilities, public realm, landscaping and all associated and ancillary works and
structures

Case Officer Laura Bell  
 

Organisation
Name Hayley Gerrish

Address 24 Laburnum Crescent,Kidlington,OX5 1HB

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments I do not agree with the proposed plans to build a new stadium at The Triangle in Kidlington.  
I am very concerned that at a time when we should be doing more to protect the 
environment, we are destroying more of the much needed greenbelt and biodiversity.  
 
As a resident, living not far from the site, I am worried about future flooding and traffic 
chaos that is very much likely to occur as a result of the new stadium. Noise levels and 
traffic pollution will also increase, reducing the quality of life for my family including our 
young children. 
 
I strongly believe that the environmental costs far outweigh any potential benefits. 
Especially as there is already a site available (Kassam). 
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